
Dear Parents, Friends and Families,

Such a busy week last week with KS2 in particular enjoying a variety of experiences.
Our Y6’s enjoyed their first taster days of secondary school. I hope parents were able
to attend the Open Evenings at Humphry Davy & Mounts Bay to help inform your
decision on which school you are applying to for Y7. There is another Y6 Enrichment
morning at Cape Cornwall School on Monday 14th October.

Sennen and Porthcurno classes enjoyed watching the performance of ‘Grandma On
The Moon’ at the Acorn theatre and also taking part in a musical extravaganza at
Chapel Street Church with the Play West ensemble.

Thank you to all those parents that attended parent consultations last week. It was
great to see so many of you at school. If for any reason you were not able to come
please do make contact with your child’s class teacher.

I would just like to mention attendance – we’re doing well with our statutory
attendance at 94% this week sitting just behind the national average of 95.4%. Keep
up the good work everyone and remember to always call in by 9.00a.m if your child
is off sick and to fill in a leave of absence form for anything else.

Tickets are now on sale in the school office for our Halloween Disco on Thursday 24th
October. Remember this is also the date of the Parent, Teacher and Friends of
Pensans School AGM. Would be great to see some of you there too.

With sunshine and showers on the horizon again please make sure your child has a
named coat in school at all times.

Looking forward to another productive week!

Niki Ambrose
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Cape Mia For settling well into nursery.

Godrevy Kayleigh For showing positivity and determination in her learning.

Gwithian Kayleigh For fantastic fred Talk and trying hard all week.

Porthcurno 
Sir

Alfonso
For his fantastic contributions in our P.S.H.E lesson about comfort

zones, his increasing resilience and perseverance. 

Portherras Semilore For amazing progress and independence.

Sennen
A.J 

Orion

For his improved focus and effort in class.

For his superb effort and working outside of school to make a
comic book.

Class Stars of the Week 



Monday 30th September 2024 - Friday 4th October
2024

1st Place:  Sennen 98.67% 

2nd Place:  Porthmeor 97.5%

3rd Place:  Portminster 96.43%

Breakfast Club

Our school target 
for attendance is 97%

Attendance 

HALLOWEEN DISCOS
THURSDAY 24TH OCTOBER

October Half Term:

Break up on Friday 25th October 3:10pm

Monday 4th November: INSET Day

Return to School on Tuesday 5th November
8:40am
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Dates for your diary...

Breakfast Club is now open from 7:45am and costs £3.00
per session or £1.50 per session for Pupil Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school site unsupervised before
8:30am will join the Breakfast Club Children and you will be
charged accordingly. This will happen to ensure that we are

safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow and Mrs. N. Simpson-Edmands


